
 

 

Winsford High Street Community Primary School   

Summer Open Evening 2019 

We look forward to seeing you during our open evening 

on Thursday 11
th
 July from 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

During the evening we will be showcasing work produced by the children 

during our ‘Curriculum Zoo Project’. 

There will be lots for you to see and do! 

Nursery: Children will be able to play butterfly games or plant seeds.  

Reception: You will be able to enjoy butterfly themed art / craft and sample the Honey 

flavoured ice cream. 

Year 1: You will be able to make / buy pine cone bird feeders. The children will also be 

selling bird puppets and art work. 

Year 2: There will be an opportunity for you to decorate ‘bat biscuits’ as well as 

making bat bookmarks and bat magnets. 

Year 3: You will have the opportunity to participate in some bottle top art. In addition you will 

have the chance to make fridge magnets based on a sea creature theme. 

Year 4:   Should you visit Year 4 you will be able to have a go at painting a songbird 

or make an Indonesian candle holder. Furthermore you might like to purchase some pick 

and mix bird food for your garden.    

Year 5: The year 5 children will be running the chocolate sauce café in the main hall. 

Year 6: Ever wondered how to make designer craft soap? Well the answer lies in Year 6. 

You will have the opportunity to make your own bar of soap or to purchase one made by the 

mini company.   

 In addition there will be a variety of stalls in the small hall being hosted by the 

PTA as well as small fundraising activities in the main hall.  

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

Kind regards 
Mark Joule Head Teacher 


